
Year 3 Summer 2 

 

This half term we are continuing our studies on animals and humans. This 
includes learning the names of some bones, understanding how muscles 
work, grouping animals according to their diet, recognising vertebrates 
and invertebrates and building complex food webs.  

 

 

Children will look at the work of Magdalene Odundo  and  Clarise 

Cliff to help inspire them to make coil pots.  They will design their 

pots on paper first. Children will practice how to  shape, form and 

construct coil pots.  Once they have made the pots, children will 

evaluate them and think about ways they can improve their de-

signs.  

 

 

Please continue to read with your 

child at least 3 times a week.  

 

Please also ensure your child uses TTR 

and Stick n Split to keep up with their 

maths facts. 

We hope you are well 

rested and are ready for 

the exciting learning 

that will be happening 

this term.   
 

Welcome! 

 

English 

Children will learn how 

tell time to  he nearest  

minute. They will also 

look at the 24 hour 

clock.  Children will 

learn the properties of 

shapes and  explore 

mass and capacity.  

They will continue to re-

vise and consolidate 

learning on the four op-

erations and the times 

tables.  

Maths 

Science 

Art 

 

 

Children will learn about where all the Earth’s water can be 

found. They will look closely at the water cycle. Children will  

find out why the weather in the UK and around the world 

changes daily. Finally they will learn about the reasons for 

the changing seasons.   

Homework 

Geography 

In this summer term, children will need a water bottle and sun hat on warm days. They should 

apply sun cream before coming to school. We would also advise children to bring a thin rain 

coat.  
If you have any questions or concerns please feel free to email your child’s class 

teacher.  

 

Birch—Mrs Juneja: tjuneja@peelpark.bradford.sch.uk 

Chestnut—Mr Cunliffe bcunliffe@peelpark.bradford.sch.uk 

Rowan— Mrs Varley vellis@peelpark.bradford.sch.uk                       

 

 
This half term we are 

taking inspiration from 

Toto: The Wizard of Oz 

As Told by the Dog to 

write stories with por-

tals. We are continuing 

to practice using 

speech marks and 

proof reading our writ-

ing. Later in the half 

term we will be writing  

a news script based on 

natural disasters.  


